
Date: January 27th 2020 

Call to Order: Gabi Rutherford , the SHRM-QC President, opened the meeting at 3:30 pm. 

Announcements:  

Attendees: 

Irma Salazar 

Paw Htoo 

Gabi Rutherford 

Susan Stewart 

Sarah Whitaker  

Cate Viager 

Jacob Yoke 

Regina Saisie 

Amadou Ndiaye 

Agenda: Gabi welcomed everyone and we did introductions of the group. Then Gabi talked 

about why you should join SHRM student chapter, which includes networking opportunities and 

career preparation and more. Dues are 5 dollars a semester. Then we went over the meeting 

schedule for the semester. Then we talked about SHRM conference and other suggestions for the 

semester. After Gabi read the policy on hazing. Gabi then talked about SHRM and the national 

organization. SHRM is 49 dollars a year. After SHRM student chapter then you can join the 

professional chapter. We have all of our 8 members for the national SHRM for merit award. 

Members can go online to apply for national chapter SHRM. Susan Stewart talked about the 

student resource website. Gabi reminded members to drop off membership dues for this 

semester. The next meeting is on February 10th with Audrey Adamson, who is helping with 

career fair preparation. We concluded the meeting with a get to know you game provided by 

Irma.  
 
 

Meeting Schedule: 

Feb. 10th: Audrey Adamson - Career Fair Prep 
Feb. 24th: Panel Discussion - HR in Healthcare 
March 16th: Organizational Planning 
March 30th: Amelia Hartnett - HR in Education 



April 13th: Join us for an on-campus scavenger hunt. Officer Elections begin via email 
May 4th: Alumni Event and New Officer Announcement 
 


